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March 30, 2017

To Whom It May Concern:

We have had the honor of working with Susan Goers at Capstone Classical Academy for the past two
years. Note, several on the Board have known her for well over seven years and had the privilege of
having her teach their children during her time at the Good Foundations Academy.

Our initial engagement with Susan began with her impressive dissertation work to which we contributed
$50,000 to support her effort. We maintained a strong review of her work and progress and were
consistently impressed with her drive and fortitude to lay the foundation for the Capstone school.
During this time we have watched her build from beginning research, to assembling a qualified and
effective team, navigating a difficult state education process, projecting future needs and then ultimately
putting those items in place in order to be positioned to open, what we believe, will be a new ground-
breaking model for charter schools in the state of Utah. Since that initial engagement, we have
continued our support and have donated $23,000 to CCA. We are extremely impressed by the Board
they have assembled and the direction of this academy.

We know Susan to be a woman of strong faith, an amazing and award winning educator, as well as
someone who possesses the ability to bring people together behind a vision. Her strong drive and
dedication to complete something, despite many obstacles, is matched with great grace and poise. The
combination of these characteristics makes her someone who is incredibly effective that produces
results, while at the same time shows compassion, is engaging, and relatable.

We endorse both Susan Goers and the Capstone Classical Academy and look forward to many years of
continued partnership.

Sincerely,

The CHM Board



